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Planning Application – 22/00489/F 
My objections to the above planning application/development are as follows: 

Density:  the number of houses is too high for the size of the plot it will occupy and the 
village, and in my eyes, it would be an overdevelopment for the village.  The impacts of the 
number of houses would be extra traffic and increased road safety concerns on the main 
road into and out of the village and strain on the existing infrastructure, e.g., power, water, 
drainage, sewage, internet speed and contravenes the Category C status of “Infill and 
Conversion”. 

Design:  aesthetically the design lacks character and will not blend in with the surrounding 
village thereby clashing with the visual amenity of the village and negatively impacting its 
open spaces.  This sort of “red brick” development is better suited to an out-of-town 
development rather than within a village scene.  ‘High Quality’ and ‘Contemporary’ design 
are subjective adjectives and can easily mean modern, run of the mill, box standard estate 
designed homes.  Who knows what this really means? 

Renewable Energy:  as far as we understand the houses on this estate have no eco solutions 
for heating or electricity generation, i.e., heat pumps and solar panels.  To maintain clean air 
in our countryside and villages this should be an important consideration for any new 
buildings. 

Yours sincerely 

N. Jasko 


